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Mache Bistro & Healthy Acadia to Challenge Cancer Downeast This June
 
Mache Bistro will be donating a dollar per sale of their fresh fish entrée of the night from June 2nd to 23rd to support Healthy Acadia and the Beth C. Wright Cancer Resource Center’s cancer prevention, education, and treatment services. This partnership is part of Healthy Acadia’s Hungry for Health 2017 campaign to Challenge Cancer Downeast, which enables community members to make a difference just by dining out. This is the second year of the annual “Hungry for Health” campaign, which addresses a critical community health need each year. 

“Our family has experienced the loss of friends and loved ones to cancer,” shared Marie Yarborough, co-owner of Mache Bistro. “We are happy to give to local organizations like Healthy Acadia and the Beth C. Wright Cancer Resource Center in their support of keeping our communities healthy, in body and mind.” 
 
Mache Bistro is known for featuring local, organic ingredients in their menu items, as well as their distinctive twist on casual bistro dishes and pub fare. Come by Mache Bistro and enjoy a delicious, heart-healthy fish entrée while doing your part to challenge cancer Downeast. You can find information about Mache Bistro at http://machebistro.com/

Healthy Acadia and the Beth C. Wright Cancer Resource Center have recently launched a Cancer Patient Navigator Program funded in part through a Maine Cancer Foundation grant. This service provides caring, effective support for individuals facing cancer. Healthy Acadia also offers a wide variety of cancer- and other chronic disease prevention services to reduce the likelihood of a cancer diagnosis for you or a loved one. 

Funds from Mache Bistro and other restaurants’ participation in the Hungry for Health 2017 campaign will enable Healthy Acadia and the Beth C. Wright Cancer Resource Center to continue and to build these services. 
 
To learn about additional Hungry for Health 2017 events, visit www.healthyacadia.org and go to “What’s new!”. To host an event, volunteer, or otherwise get involved, please contact Shoshona at shoshona@healthyacadia.org or by calling 667-7171.

###

image1.png
£ Healthy
2/ Acadia

Building vibrant communities
in Hancock and Washington counties
www.HealthyAcadia.org





Healthy
Acadia
o it~

Ve il e e i s i e g e
g s A e B g Co R o e
e e T ot s A
e e e e

O el e o i e e ot

S oo b e o el s e
e s R
o i, o

e e
o sho e B o

et o s C g o R Cbn sty s
e b o o o

Fol e ok B s i e i o o 2017
e S W o e

e e b 1 v P e ot
= )




